
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Measure needs to be repealed, and hard drugs will go back to felony status, like they were a few years 
ago. Then law enforcement can do their job. 
 
Our homeless problem is, for the most part, a drug issue. Drugs are causing so many mental health 
problems. Start fixing it by getting rid of Measure 110 completely. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy McCullough 
Sherman County Oregon 
 


